

June 26, 2015

Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy Office of the Lt. Governor Mary Taylor 77 South High Street, 30th Floor Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Director Hamlin:

The Ohio Board of Nursing is in receipt of the CSI Office's comments regarding the Board's administrative rule package for rule 4723-8-11 of the Ohio Aministrative Code. The Board understands that the CSI Office has no recommended changes to the proposed rule. The Board intends to proceed with filing the proposed rule package on or about Friday, June 26, 2015 with an anticipated public rules hearing date of Thursday, July 30, 2015.

Sincerely,

Betsy Houchen, RN, JD

Belsy J. Houchen

Executive Director

cc: Paula Steele

Sophia Papadimos

AMR p(155437) pa(285759) d: (608760) print date: 05/02/2024 1:09 AM